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Comments: I support Alternative B. I have lived in Alaska for 15 years now between Fairbanks and I also have

work across the state in Juneau, Barrow, Nome, King Cove. I am also and outdoor enthusiast. For 10 years I

have accessed the Kenai  Peninsula nearly 5 time a month every month of the year for recreation.

Snowmobile/Snow machine, kayaking, four wheeling, hiking, ski touring , and biking. I have never had a problem

on any of the shared access trails and firmly believe there is no need to restrict access unnecessarily. I have

seen mutual benefit to snowmachines creating packed trails for fat tire bikers at Placer River area. I want to

continue to explore other reaches in the Chugach and believe that there are many  options for people access

their state. By restricting access you open the door to creating congestion elsewhere. 


